
May 26, 2008 
 
Congressman Mark Udall 
1100 Bannock Street 
Denver, Colorado 80204 
 
Dear Congressman Udall, 
I have been following your ascent and your consistent stance regarding Iraq and 
Veteran's benefits. Thank you for your work. 
I am a former Infantry Medic/now working at the national level with VA-DOD 
Healthcare Education programs (TBI and PTSD). I am also a Grammy-
nominated Songwriter and Veterans For Peace member living in Evergreen. 
 
On the eve of another sad Memorial Day since "Mission Accomplished", I ask that 
you please do all possible to hold our president et al accountable for their failure 
to perform their duties as prescribed by our Constitution. Impeachment may 
seem illogical and unlikely but thousands upon thousands of us believe there is 
compelling and urgent cause for this Constitutional remedy.  
 
Sincere thanks and best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Tom Chelston 
1918 Witter Gulch Road 
Evergreen, CO 80439 
303.319.0279 

www.tomsongs.org
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